
                      
                      

STAFF REPORT
Board of Aldermen

RECOGNIZING BEN STABO OF THE PUBLIC WORKS/ENGINEERING 
DEPARTMENT AS THE EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH FOR MAY, 2025 TO BE 
PRESENTED BY DIRECTOR MICHAEL WOODS.

DATE: MAY 27, 2025

Initiated By: Employee of the Month Committee
Approved By: Cathy Stepp
Financial Impact: No Impact/Not Applicable
Community Plan 2030: C-2: Community Values

FACTS:

On behalf of the Mayor, Board of Aldermen, City Administrator, and City Staff, it is my honor to 
announce Public Works Operations Manager; Ben Stabo; as the City of Branson's May 2025 
"Service and Excellence" Employee of the Month.

Ben is being nominated for his outstanding leadership and dedication during a six-week period in 
which he stepped in to oversee the FM Shop. In addition to his normal responsibilities, Ben took 
on the duties of the FM Shop Supervisor without hesitation or complaint. He proactively prepared 
the office and facility to ensure a smooth transition for the incoming supervisor/manager. Thanks 
to his leadership and attitude, operations continued smoothly, customer service saw noticeable 
improvements, and employee morale received a meaningful boost. Ben's initiative, 
professionalism and positive influence embody the spirit of public service. His efforts have not 
gone unnoticed, and he is truly deserving of this recognition. 

Ben provides outstanding leadership and embodies the City of Branson values of Excellence and 
Service. He is an outstanding example of the values held high by the City of Branson.

Congratulations and keep up the good work!


